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Steve,
 
Just wanted to keep you in the loop.  Seems that a few media outlets are interested in the possibility
of Mustang adopting the Bible in the Curriculum.  Today I sat down with Channel 5 (off camera) to
answer their questions.  They were interested in the adoption process and they asked whether I
contacted you about this or you contacted me.  I told them that I really couldn’t remember but I
believed I had contacted you initially about the curriculum and I know I invited you to the Board
meeting to provide our Board with some preliminary information for them to consider and that you
graciously accepted my invitation.  I also provided them with the page and a half synopsis of the
course.  I explained to them that this was simply a step in the process of adding any course to our
curriculum and that it was premature to make any further comments about the “what-if’s.”  Here is
a breakdown of our process as an FYI.
 

1.       District shows interest in adding a course and gathers information
2.       District Curriculum Committee reviews information and makes a recommendation about a

possible course addition
3.       Board of Education receives recommendation and has the opportunity to review course

description, text, and materials
4.       Board takes action to adopt or not adopt a new course to be added to district offerings
5.       Student pre-enrollment occurs
6.       Pre-enrollment data along with instructor availability dictates whether or not to offer a

course and how many sections to offer
 
We remain excited about the possibilities!  Let me know if you need anything and feel free to call
anytime.

Sean

mailto:/O=MUSTANGPS/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP (FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=MCDANIEL, SEAN
mailto:steve.green@hobbylobby.com
andrewseidel
Highlight


